
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (URCA) wishes 

to advise the public that effective Monday, July 20, 2015, URCA’s 
offices will relocate to Frederick House, Frederick Street, 

Nassau, New Providence. 

Office Hours: 9:00AM to 5:00PM 

Contacts remain unchanged 
 

P.O.Box N-4860 
Tel.: 242.393.0234 or 242.396.5200 

Fax.:242.393.0153 
242) 393-0263 

or toll free 242 300 URCA (8722) 

Via Email: 
consumer@urcabahamas.bs 

info@urcabahamas.bs 

www.urcabahamas.bs 
Or visit us on 

Facebook: URCA Bahamas 

 

We look forward to serving the public from this new location 
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